

## Town Of Pembroke, Massachusetts PUBLIC SAFETY BUILDING COMMITTEE

Public Forum Held at Tiny & Son's 575 Washington Street, Pembroke 6:00 pm on Tuesday, May 2 2023

## I. MEEETING ATTENDENCE

## The following committee members were present:

William Chenard, Town Manager, John Brown, Selectman, Chief MacDonald, Chief Jason Viveiros, Deputy Chief Shea

The following guests and/or members of public were present: Public Forum

- II. Public Safety Building Project Presentation
- III. Question and Answer Period Regarding Project
- IV. NEW BUSINESS
  - 1. None.